
  
   

 

27 November 2015 

 

TRUSSELL TRUST 

Thank you very much for your support of the Trussell Trust Christmas Box Appeal.  

It is very much appreciated and we collected over 50 boxes this year. 
 

FOOD NEEDED!  

Please would you also consider supporting the Trussell Trust in the weeks before Christmas by providing 
item(s) for our local Food Bank. New supplies are always needed to ensure that essential food items can be 

distributed to those in considerable need in this area over the Christmas period. 

 
This morning I spoke to a distressed Salisbury mother whose family were already living on the breadline 

and whose husband has just had a pay cut. She says she has no idea how they're going to afford the 
basics, let alone any kind of Christmas for their children. (From a Trussell Trust email) 

 
Items can be taken to Chapel and placed by the altar (no glass jars please).  

Anything we collect over the remaining three weeks will make a great difference to others this 
Christmas. 

 
Thank you. 

Judith Bersweden, Chaplain 

 


